T NORFOLK D.C|

-7 APR 2022

i

POSTAL SERVICES

The North Norfolk District Council

Dear Sirs,

i

The New Inn have applied for a late licence.

Please may we object to this application.
Our grounds are.

The increase in noise and probable disorder.

Danger to children and elderly people

Yours faithfully,

5.4.22



